NOTICE

JURY -- JUDICIARY BEGINNING TRANSITION TO NEW
JURY MANAGEMENT SYSTEM

As part of ongoing efforts to improve jury processes, the Judiciary is
transitioning to a new Jury Management System. Starting this week, Warren
County will summons jurors through this new system. Additional counties
will move to the new system in 2023.

The new Jury Management System will provide better service for people
summoned as jurors. It will also introduce new security features, including
two-factor authentication for jurors.

Jurors can continue to find reporting information and contact
information for local jury management offices on the Judiciary’s website at
WWw.njcourts.gov/jurors.

Questions should be directed to Manager of Jury Programs Brian J.
McLaughlin at (609) 815-2900 x58133.
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